Dear City Administrator Mulfinger and City Council.

I am writing to represent the Plentiful Pantry as a member of the Plentiful Pantry's Board. We would like to make these requests;

- 1. Have the Northeast Iowa Food Bank monthly truck, that has been using the parking lot at the present Oelwein Community Plaza, to be moved behind the new Plentiful Pantry for drop off. The Plentiful Pantry is directly south, across the street from the Oelwein Community Plaza. The truck would park in the city parking lot.
- 2. The Pantry is requesting one handicap parking spot directly behind the Plentiful Pantry for patrons.

Thank you for considering these 2 requests.

Bal Schmitz

Barb Schmitz Plentiful Pantry Board Member

319.283.0578